TOWN OF GRANBY

MEMORANDUM DATE: June 11, 2025
TO: The Granby Board of Selectman

FROM: Mike Walsh, Town Manager; Jen Espinal, Town Clerk

REGARDING: Resignation — Granby Agricultural Commission

By way of this memo, attached please find the resignation of a member of the Agricultural
Commission taking effect on July 1, 2025.

Summary of Submission:

Attached is the resignation of Heather L. Lombardo (D), a Regular Member of the Granby
Agricultural Commission, effective July 1, 2025. The vacancy may be filled in accordance
with the Town of Granby Charter, Granby Agricultural Commission Ordinance, and

Connecticut General Statutes (CGS). The appointed individual will serve the remainder of the
term, which expires on January 11, 2027.

Financial Impact:
None

Description of Documents Included with Submission:

Email resignation from Heather L. Lombardo, received Friday, May 30, 2025. A request for a
formal resignation letter with original (wet) signature has been requested, in accordance with
CGS.

PROPOSE MOTION

Move, to accept the resignation of Heather L. Lombardo (D) a Regular Member of the Granby

Agricultural Commission effective July 1, 2025.

CC: Karen Antonucci & Laura Wolfe, Registrars of Voters
Town of Granby Democratic Chairs
Town of Granby Commission Liaison



Jen Espinal

DA
From: heather lombardo <heather.llombardo@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 12:50 PM CERTIFIED TRUE COPY FROM
To: Jen Espinal RECORDS OF,TLiE TOWN OF
Cc: Lynn Guelzow; Mark H. Fiorentino GRANEY
Subject: Ag Commission ATIEST:

¢0WN CLERK
DATE: A 0

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you racognize the sender and know
the content Is safe.

Hello Jen - '

I hope you're well. I'm writing to the town clerk's office as a member and current board chair of the
Granby Agricultural Commission. Due to my additional responsibilities on other town boards, with
my job and with my family, I will be resigning from the Ag Commission effective July, 1. I have also
copied Lynn Guelzow who is the Democratic Town Committee chair and First Selectman Mark
Fiorentino. :

Let me know if you need any additional information from me.
Thank you,
Heather Lombardo




